

NDHSAA C/O Matt Fetsch PO Box 817 Valley City, ND 58072

Dear Mr. Fetsch and Board Members,

I am writing this letter to ask for your consideration to be moved to AA football. The disparity in my opinion is too great for our kids not to get hurt. SAFETY should be considered in your decision. We have to play so many younger kids to compete with the larger AAA schools and you know there is a great difference between freshman to seniors. With that in mind, please consider moving us down to AA football.

Sincerely, Tom Mertens